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City of Terrace shows support for local Physicians and staff 
 

 
 
 
The City of Terrace recognizes the dire need for more healthcare professionals locally and regionally and 
is supporting Northern Health in their recruitment efforts for healthcare professionals. 
 
While we work together to fill the physician and staffing challenges in our community, we all need to 
remember that our current healthcare professionals are being stretched thin with increased demand for 
services, hours and emergencies. These professionals are our friends, our neighbors and in many cases, 
our families. They’re choosing to move to Terrace, to start their families here, and to grow their families 
here. It’s important that they know their efforts are appreciated and that they feel valued in the 
community.  
 
This is not just for our Family Doctors and specialized practitioners, but also for our Nurses, our clerical 
staff, and our healthcare janitorial staff too. All these members are critical for a successful healthcare 
and need to feel valued by our community to help keep our healthcare system running and to show that 
Terrace is a destination that future healthcare professionals want to move to and become a part of. 
 
Next time you need to visit a healthcare professional, be sure to thank them and their other staff too. If 
they’re running behind on appointments, keep in mind that they’re probably missing their breaks too, 
trying to catch up. 
 
Be kind, be patient, but most importantly, be thankful; because we’re all in this together. 
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